
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
  

 

 

     

 

 

 

   

 

   
               

               
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 
 
 
 
 

 

         

Arley Primary School 

Gun Hill 

                New Arley                              

Nr Coventry                                            

CV7 8HB 

            Tel: 01676 233 105                           

Dear families and friends of Arley, 

 

What an end of week it has been, full of excitement 

and activities around school. It was fantastic to see 

so many families at our Harvest Supper on 

Wednesday…the sausage rolls and pasties were 

certainly a hit and I’m sure we’ll keep them for next 

year’s event. We currently have a poll on Facebook to 

find out what food families would like at our 

fireworks event on 8th November. Make sure you 

complete the poll and purchase your tickets for the 

event.  A special thanks to our Friends of Arley, who 

spend a great amount of time organising these events 

and bring our school community together. Thank you 

Friends of Arley!  

 

A special thanks to Luke this week, for 

demonstrating his fantastic memory and knowledge 

of the countries around the world. He managed to 

name 197 countries in less than 15 minutes. He spent 

time out of his day coming to show me this fabulous 

skill and certainly put a smile on my face!  

 

Thank you all for continued support and wishing 

everyone a well-earned half term break.  

Mrs Parkes  

Interim Headteacher   

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance week ending 26th October 

 
Nursery = 87% 

Reception =94% 

Year 1 = 87%  

Year 2 =85% 

Year 3 =94% 

Year 4 = 94% 

Year 5 =90% 

Year 6 =90% 

   

 

The total attendance 

for the school this 

week is 90% which is 

6% off the school 

target of 96%. 

 

 

Stars of the week 

     
Congratulations to this week’s Stars 

of the week!!! 

 
Reception – Isla 

Yr 1 – Ava 

Yr 2 – Freddie M 

Yr 3 – Beatrice 

Yr 4 – Connie 

Yr 5 –Oli 

Yr 6 – Gabi 

 

 

 

We have received lots of 

positive feedback about our new 

reading diaries and home/school 

reading books. Thanks to all the 

families for your support and we 

are glad the children are 

enjoying their new reading 

books 

              

Please look out parent 

communication regarding a parent 

coffee morning with Mrs Parkes, 

Mrs Bowser and some of the 

other staff, where you can learn 

more about Inspire Trust. We 

know there have been some 

questions around this and hope to 

be able to answer these.   

 

            

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

100% Attendance Winners 

            

Congratulations to Tuleah, 

Harper, Kaiden & Theo 

for being drawn out the 

pot for 100% attendance 

for this half term! 

 

 

Friends of Arley 

 

 

 
Friends of Arley have recently purchased a new sound system for the school hall from 

all the fundraising they have done in school. 

The sound system will be used for performances, assemblies and the light switch on at 

Christmas. 

The recent harvest supper raised £527.00 which will be used to support further 

activities and events in school for the children. 

 

 
 

 


